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To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Hello,

| have been a South Bexley resident since 2013 and have been to every 4th of July parade since then. My family
loves this event, it's one of our favorite holidays, and we always make sure we are in town for it.

With the exception of last year, we have always watched the parade on Mound near Montrose Elementary. It is always
crowded, with rows of people on the sidewalk, on the grass, in the street, up on the hill etc.

Last year was so nice- on Astor everyone had room on the sidewalk, there was plenty of space between people, it
was less crowded and more enjoyable. Please keep the parade on Astor in South Bexley as it was last year.

| appreciate all you do to keep this event so enjoyable.
Thank you for making Bexley a wonderful place to live!
Sincerely,

Marybeth Camboni

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkdOwWLYp6efNUz2_VUMMHCHjWPH...sg-f%3A1735261835497256719&simpl=msg-f%3A1735261835497256719 Page 1 of 1



